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Rail Safety Improvement Program Project 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Capital Project #2550 - West/Central Multi-Use Corridor be increased by 

$1,283,900, of which $1,171,900 will be funded by the Rail Safety Improvement 
Program Grant and $112,000 will be funded from the Active Transportation 
Reserve; 

2. That Capital Project #2468 - Active Transportation Plan Implementation be 
reduced by $112,000 and the funds be returned to the Active Transportation 
Reserve; and 

3. That His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute and 
deliver the contribution agreement for the projects approved for funding under the 
Rail Safety Improvement Program. 

 
History 
At the May 14, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of 
the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated May 14, 2018 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
May 14, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 


